
 

PBE/rmc 

4 February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Invitation to The Schools Championship 7s Tournament at Sixways Stadium, Worcester 

We are delighted to extend an exclusive invitation to your child to participate in The Schools 

Championship 7s Tournament at Sixways Stadium, Worcester, a premier event for U18 players. 

This tournament is invitational only, recognising exceptional talent and dedication in rugby 7s. This 

will be a showcase event across the UK. The event promises not only thrilling matches but also an 

opportunity to compete against some of the finest young players in the country. 

The fixtures for the tournament include matches against top teams such as Millfield, Sedbergh, RGS 

Worcester, and Whitgift.  

We understand that personal commitments, financial obligations, and schedules may mean that not all 

invited players can attend. If you are unable to join us, we fully understand and appreciate your 

consideration. 

Travel Information: 

• Date: Saturday 8 March 2025 

• Departure Time: 07:30 

• Meeting Point: Sports Hall Car Park 

• Return Time: Sunday 9 March 2025, 19:00 (travel dependent) 

• Arrival Point: Sports Hall Car Park 

Accommodation Details: 

Holiday Inn Birmingham – Bromsgrove, Kidderminster Road, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire B61 9AB 

Meals: 

Dinner for all players will be at Sixways Stadium on Saturday evening and breakfast will be provided 

on Sunday morning. Players will need to bring a packed lunch for Saturday and money to buy a packed 

lunch on Sunday. 

Teacher I/C Emergency Contact: 

Mr. Philip Beaumont – pbeaumont@nsbtrust.school   

Cost: 

£150 per person 
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Payment: 

Payment will be possible through ParentPay. Each participant is required to complete the payment 

prior to departure. Please ensure the payment is submitted before 22 February 2025 to allow for 

processing time. 

Please look out for the consent form via Evolve email and complete this by 14 February 2025. 

Should you have any further questions or require additional information, feel free to email 

pbeaumont@nsbtrust.school 

Thank you for your continued dedication to rugby and for supporting this exciting opportunity for our 

players. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 
Phil Beaumont 

Director of Rugby 
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